June 26, 1980

Mr. and Mrs. Edward E. Golijian
5021 North 83rd Street
Scottsdale, Arizona 85253

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Goljian:

Thank you for the donation of $25.00 (twenty-five dol-
lars) which you kindly gave to Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral
in lieu of flowers in memory of the late Artin Aslanian.

An acknowledgement letter has been sent to Mrs. Aslanian.

We pray for the eternal repose of Artin Aslanian's soul
and wish you a healthy life.

With pravers,

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist
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